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Celebrating our 9th anniversary 
This April 30th marked a significant milestone for 

our nation as we celebrated the 9th anniversary of 

the Archduchy of Mimas. This day also 

commemorates the Second Monarchy under the 

reign of Archduke Christoph II. Our nation's 

journey has been a remarkable one, characterized by 

resilience, unity, and growth. From our early days to 

the present, Mimas has continually evolved, striving 

towards our ideals of equality and community spirit. 

Festivities were held at the Royal HQ in Malmö, but 

surely celebrated across our glorious nation. 

 

 

The Mimas Book Club 
The Mimas Book Club has been a beacon for 

literary enthusiasts within our nation. Our goal is to 

bring together readers who share a passion for 

literature and foster a community of thoughtful 

discussion and exploration.  

The latest review was Fredrik Backman’s “A Man 

Called Otto”; 

This heartwarming story delves into themes of loss, 

friendship, and unexpected connections, following 

the life of an elderly man named Otto. The book 

received a score of 5.5/7 from HRH, who 

appreciated its touching narrative and character 

development. 

Mimas Founding a Space Force 
In an exciting development, Mimas has announced 

the establishment of its own Space Force. Flotilla 

Admiral Lárbro is leading the charge, with 

preparations already underway for the first rocket 

launch planned for this summer. This initiative 

marks a significant step in our nation's technological 

advancement and ambition 

to explore the final frontier. 

The Space Force will focus 

on advancing our capabilities 

in space exploration, satellite 

communications, and 

national security. This 

project not only 

demonstrates our 

commitment to innovation 

but also opens up new 

opportunities for scientific 

research and international 

collaboration 

Thank You 
for being a part of our vibrant community. As we 

continue to grow and celebrate our shared culture, 

we look forward to many more years of unity and 

achievement. 

Sincerely, 

Royal Mimas 

Coat of Arms of the 
Space Force 


